
 
 

 
 

December Festive Edition Newsletter!! 
 
Christmas is nearly upon us so we are on the countdown with a packed schedule of events.  
 
We will have extended opening hours over Christmas and New Year, please look out for 
these in a coming email. 
 

• THIS Friday 6 December -  the end of year quiz, an extended version of our monthly 
quiz with bigger prizes! 

• Sunday 15, a 2 course Christmas lunch – booking for this is essential! 2 courses £10 – 
choice of main course and dessert or cheese and biscuits 

• Monday 16 - Christmas Folk at The Club! 

• Friday 20 - from 5.45 – 7.00 pm, join Gloucester Xcelsior band for carols, mince pies 
and mulled wine in the bar area 

• Saturday 21 December Christmas dinner dance £25 per head 

• Saturday 21 the return of the very popular Risky Galore band 

• Christmas Eve – Tuesday 24 DISCO!!! Bring the kids along before bedtime for a pre 
Christmas boogie!! 

• Christmas Day – opening 11-1pm, join us for a complimentary glass of fizz provided 
by the committee. 

• Boxing Day – Bar quiz and the draw of the Christmas raffle, amazing prizes to be 
won, have you bought your entry ticket at the bar for 50p yet? 

• Friday 27 December – festive bingo in the bar 

• Saturday 28 December – Colin Heard memorial match at Chosen Hill RFC 

plus festive open mic night at the Club! 

• New Year’s Eve - Tuesday 31 LIVE music from Nitelife Duo 
 
Christmas raffle: please remember to pick your Christmas draw squares for 50p each at the 
bar, amazing prizes to be won: 1st prize £100, 2nd prize £50, 3rd prize £25 plus many more 
prizes including wine, spirits and cuddly toys. 
 



Club refurbishment update: 
The pool table is back in place and jukebox in position for lots of fun and dancing over the 
holidays, we now have comfy sofas to relax on in the pool area, thank you to Maureen 
Heard for kindly gifting the sofas. Further work will continue in the New Year but we are 
really pleased with the spacious transformation so far, please come along with your friends 
and family over Christmas and check out what has been going on! 
 
Customer feedback survey: 
Thank you to those of you who have taken the time to complete this, we would love some 
more responses before we collate feedback at the end of the year. The survey can be 
accessed here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BH5XFWQ 
 
Merry Christmas to you all from all the staff and committee at Churchdown Club, we look 
forward to seeing you in 2020! 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BH5XFWQ

